
Friday, November 3, 2017 at 1:20:21 PM Eastern Daylight Time 

Subject: Assessment of Effects Report for Green Bank Observatory 

Date: Wednesday, November 1, 2017 at 8:22:29 AM Eastern Daylight Time 

From: NSF/AST Compliance Mailbox - Green Bank 

To: Pentecost, Elizabeth A. 

Attachments: GBO_Assessment of Effects_Tech Report_FINAL.pdf, Response from Delaware Nation to 8-17-
17 Letter_8-24-17.pdf, GBO.NSF assess of effects to SHP0.10.31.17.pdf 

Dear Interested Parties, 

You have previously confirmed your interest in participating in consultation under Section 106 of the National 
Historic Preservation Act for the National Science Foundation's proposed changes to operations at Green 
Bank Observatory. We are on the third step of the Section 106 process, which is to assess effects. Please see 
the attached report, and our recent letter to the West Virginia State Historic Preservation Officer regarding 
our effects findings. We will be in touch in the near future to schedule a consulting parties meeting to discuss 
ways to avoid, minimize, and mitigate adverse effects. Your comments are always welcome- you may 

respond using this email address or call me at 703-292-4907. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Pentecost 
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